
Annoucement of Leadership Change at EHMA

 

The European Health Management Association (EHMA), based in Brussels, announces the departure of our Executive Director, George Valiotis.
George has been a pivotal part of EHMA, steering our association through phases of growth and strengthening our commitment to improving
health management across Europe.

 

Under his leadership, EHMA has fostered innovation and excellence in health management. His vision and dedication have been instrumental in
our achievements and in advancing our mission to lead the conversation on health management in Europe.

 

We extend our deepest gratitude to George for his unwavering commitment, leadership, and significant contributions to our organization. We
wish him well in his future endeavours and know that his impact on EHMA and the health management community will be felt for years to come.
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